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Safe Routes to [school name] Elementary School

[CITY, STATE - MONTH DAY, YEAR] On [DATE] at [TIME], the [SCHOOL NAME] Elementary Safe Routes to School team will host a [Walking and/or Biking] audit of routes students use to walk and bike to school. Safe Routes to School is a national and state program to increase walking and biking to school along safe routes. The [walking and/or biking] audit is the main Safe Routes to School activity at [SCHOOL NAME].

Community members and parents are encouraged to participate in the [SCHOOL NAME] [WALKING AND/OR BIKING] Audit. Participants will help identify the safest routes for children to walk and bike to school. Participants are asked to sign up by contacting [NAME OF SCHOOL CONTACT] at [SCHOOL PHONE NUMBER] and to meet at the school in Room [LOCATION OF MEETING] at [TIME]. The event will include directions to use a simple checklist, [WALK AND/OR BIKE] a designated route, mapping results, and developing recommendations to increase safe walking and biking to school. The [WALKING AND/OR BIKING] portion of the audit will take approximately 50 minutes. 

Findings of the [WALKING AND/OR BIKING] audit will be used to create a SR2S action plan to increase safety on routes students walk or bike. A benefit to students from Safe Routes to School is the regular physical activity they receive from walking or biking daily to and from school. A recent national survey found that while 70% of parents walked or bicycled to school as children, only 18% of their children walk or bike to school today.  Three out of five children aged 9 to 13 don’t get any physical activity outside of school physical education. The Centers for Disease Control predicts that one-third of children born since 2000 will become diabetic unless Americans start eating less and exercising more.

For more information on Safe Routes to School at [SCHOOL NAME], contact [contact's Name] at [SCHOOL PHONE NUMBER] or the Governor’s Council on Physical Fitness, Health and Sports at 1-800-434-8642.
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